
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Central Appalachia Habitat Stewardship Program 
Managing Forests in the Allegheny Highlands of New York and Pennsylvania for Birds and Diversity 

 
 

Program Overview 
The Central Appalachia Habitat Steward Program is a 

collaborative effort among partners to promote management 

of public and private forests in the Upper Alleghany and 

Sinnemahoning Watersheds spanning New York and 

Pennsylvania.  

 

As population trends for many forest birds decline due to loss 

of habitat, among other factors, the future of these forests and 

the benefits they provide lie in how they are managed.   

 

By engaging diverse partners with outreach and educational 

programming, technical assistance, and management 

guidance, this project looks to increase forest diversity and 

improve habitat for American Woodcock, Ruffed Grouse, 

Wood Thrush, and Prairie Warbler, Cerulean Warbler and 

Golden-winged Warbler. 

 

We offer free, no obligation services, such as informational 

materials and site visits from staff members.  Staff members 

will walk your property with you and discuss goals you might 

have including, but not limited to, enhancing the variety of 

wildlife, identifying and controlling invasives and planning 

future forest composition. 

 

Audubon is currently seeking landowners that may be 

interested in creating quality bird habitat on their property. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wood Thrush.  

Photo: Kelly Colgan Azar 
American Woodcock  

Photo: Louis Brodeur/Macaulay Library 

Ruffed Grouse  

Photo: Alix D’Entremont/Macaulay Library 

To connect with a staff member in your state, please contact: 

NY: zachary.boerman@audubon.org or 585-794-7584 

PA: scott.parkhill@audubon.org or 207-403-4280 
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